
In compliance with the Protection of Pupil Rights Amendment (PPRA), the 

MPSD will notify parents in advance if surveys will be conducted with 

students pertaining to protected information such as illegal behavior or 

religious practices.  Parents will be given enough notice in case they 

chose to opt their child out of participating in the survey.  

 

 

   


